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No. AIBSNLREA/CHQ/2010/06                                                                   Dated: December 1, 2010 

To 

 

Shri Gopal Das, 

Chairman & Managing Director, 

Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited, 

New Delhi 110 001. 

 

Sub:   BSNL MRS ----  Removal of genuine grievances of the retired absorbed BSNL 

Employees   

Sir, 

        We would like to draw your kind attention to your office letter No. BSNL/Admn.1/1-

2/09  dated 05.10.2010 in response to our representation dated  27.08.2010 on the 

above mentioned subject and also express our sincere thanks that BSNL has taken a few 

decisions to mitigate the hardships of the retired absorbed BSNL Employees. However, 

these decisions do not extend required relief and hardly benefits the pre-2007 retirees. 

We, therefore, earnestly request you to kindly review these decisions.  

 2.       We would request at least to allow 30 days of basic pay (instead of 25 days of basic 

pay as ordered now) plus DA as applicable in the month of April of the financial year for 

which the claim pertains to in respect of the claims with vouchers. This should be allowed 

in both the cases of Option 1 and Option 2 as contained in BSNL Office Circular No. 

BSNL/Admn-1/14-2/09 dated 08.09.2010. Further, similar changes may also be 

considered for the post-2007 retirees. In case of those asking for payment without 



vouchers, the present limit also needs upward revision. It is unfortunate that in their case 

no relief has been given.  

          3.       We are sure that our above request will receive your sympathetic and favourable  

          consideration. 

 

With kind regards, 

                                                                                                             Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                          (S Basu) 

                                                                                                    General Secretary  

 

Copy to: 

 

Shri M.S.S.Rao, 

General Manager (Admn), 

BSNL Corporate Office, 

New Delhi 110 001.  

 


